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What’s on this 

week 

Monday 7th 

January 

Tuesday 8th 

January 

Wednesday 9th 

January 

Thursday 10th 

January 

Friday 11th 

January 

Before school 

8am-8.55am 

     

Activities during the 

school day 

 

 

 

Spring 

Term 

starts 

today for 

children 

   

Lunchtime      

After school 

(3.15-4.15pm unless 

otherwise stated) 

     

Adopted charity  

Dear parents, 

As the Autumn Term draws to a close today, I must 

say ‘thank you’ to all parents and family members 

who have attended school concerts and events over 

the last few weeks. A total of £611.88 has been 

raised to be shared between the Children’s Scoiety 

and Asthma UK following these performances, 

which is a fantastic amount—thank you. 

Thank you also to everyone who has wished me 

well over the last few weeks. It has been much 

appreciated. I hope that Newburgh continues to go 

from strength to strength in January and beyond.  

Have a fantastic Christmas break and a peaceful 

New Year, Mr. Smith 
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Please remember our responsibilities to ourselves and our children when driving or parking around the school site. 

This is especially important where children and parents are crossing Kipling Avenue to enter school. 

Please note that children should be arriving at school at 8.45am at the earliest.  

Adopted charity  

for the year. 

GOVERNORS CORNER: 

Dear Parents & Carers 

It always falls to me at this time of year to write the final Governors’ Corner piece of the year. And what a busy 

term it has been! Too much to mention really but our involvement with the Royal Shakespeare Company surely 

deserves a special mention, as do our many sporting achievements. I hope you have been able to enjoy at least 

one of our end of term activities, whether that was the Reception or Lower School shows, or one of the 

Christingle services for our older children. 

As you know, Mr Smith is leaving us at the end of this week, and I want to thank him on behalf of the whole 

school community, staff, parents & carers, children and governors for everything he has done for our school 

during his time with us. Some of his achievements are obvious; for example he has transformed our school from 

having almost no sport to being one of the leading schools in the County. There are less obvious achievements 

too. Mr Smith has led us through two OFSTED inspections, achieving a “Good” rating each time, although the 

government moved the goal posts and made it much harder to achieve “Good” on the second occasion. A great 

achievement! In the little space I have here it would be impossible to list everything Mr Smith has done for us. 

Suffice to say that his will indeed be an extremely hard act to follow. Mr Smith, we thank you for being an 

outstanding headteacher and leader and wish you and your family every good wish for the future. Merry 

Christmas everybody! 

Ron Binnie, Chair of Governors.  

If you have an issue you would like governors to consider, please send an email to governors2325@welearn365.com                                                                                                                     

LOWER SCHOOL REINDEER COMPETITION: 

Thank you to everyone in lower school who entered the reindeer competition. We had some amazing creations 

and it made the job of picking a winner very tricky. They all looked brilliant on our Christmas back drop for our 

performances. The winning design was by Emily  who created a light- up reindeer. Have a lovely Christmas.  

Lower School staff.  
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